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ANNUAL MEETING AND OTHER MEETINGS 
The Growers Market annual meeting will be on Friday, 
April 13th at 5:30 pm at the round table upstairs in the 
Growers Market Building.  The next two Growers meetings 
(board meetings) will be on Wednesday, March 28th at 
6:30 pm, and Wednesday, April 4th at 6 pm, probably at the 
smaller meeting area upstairs in the Growers Market 
Building. 
 
CO-OP COORDINATORS' MEETING 
The next co-op coordinators' meeting is set for Monday, 
April 9th at 7 pm. The meeting might be either upstairs in 
the Growers Market Building, or downstairs in the co-op. 
 
NEW GROWERS POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
Market members eager to make a stronger commitment to 
your co-op: I have good news and bad news. Bad news: the 
every-other-week 7 to 8 cashiering and closing positions 
are filled.  Good news: a 6:30 to 7:30 cashiering position 
has just opened, at least temporarily.  Also, 
free training is available to future cashier substitutes. Fun 
Fun.  If interested, talk to Martin, or leave a message at 
687-1145.  Thanks for being Growers. 
 
SEEKING PERMACULTURE INTERN 
Small Permaculture nursery, 20 miles south of Eugene 
seeking a self-motivated, hard-working intern for the 
growing season. Possible educational and work projects 
include plant propagation, solar water system installation, 
maintenance and care of young plantings and orchards, 
alternative building. Many possibilities. Good 
communication skills necessary.  Please contact Devon at 
(541) 942-3118 info@fernhillnursery.com. You can also 
visit our booth at the Eugene Saturday Farmer's Market 
starting April 7. 
 
DOULAS SUPPORTING TEENS NEEDS CPA 
Hello Friends, Hope you are enjoying the beautiful spring 
weather!  Doulas Supporting Teens is in need of a CPA for 
just a couple of hours a month.  We are willing to pay, but 
of course would appreciate someone willing to volunteer 
their time. There are some things I need done ASAP, so if 
anyone has any connections to someone they think may be 
willing to help us out please let me know.  Thank you all, 
Iris Bicksler, Doulas Supporting Teens, 344-1091 
 

DRY GOOD NOTES 
Sue is visiting Marise in Dublin, so she won’t be doing 
orders until late March. In the meantime, Taylor is taking 
care of coffee and cheese. Phil is taking care of Mountain 
Peoples (now called United Natural) and Honey Heaven. In 
case you need to get in touch Phil’s number is 521-9971. 
Thank you! 
 
KLEEN KANTEEN RECALL 
This note is ONLY for the person who purchased the 12 oz 
baby Klean Kanteen within the past month or so. Please get 
in touch with me ASAP! Jenya  684-0066 
 
HOUSESITTER SEEKING MUTUALLY 
BENEFICIAL SITUATIONS 
Hiya...I have been living south of Lorane (a 45 min drive) 
for the past 3 years while working part-time in Eugene.  I 
have recently had the good fortune to housesit downtown 
and it has changed my whole experience of living in the 
country and working in town. With a home in town, I park 
the car and forget about it. I bike everywhere, meet friends, 
cook meals, see music. Wheeee!! (You can see I am still a 
little excited about it.) Then I go home to my lovely rural 
life in Lorane. Suddenly it has become the best of both 
worlds instead of feeling like a split life. And, of course, its 
been great for homeowners. So I am seeking to housesit 
more often! What I can offer is a respectful presence in the 
house, and the willingness to take care of plants, mail, pets, 
phone messages, yard duties, whatever, 4-6 days/wk, 
depending on the week and depending on what is needed. 
Please pass the word onto anyone you know that might 
benefit from this situation. Thanks, Mari 942-3303, 
taylor@westernlaw.org 
 
Send submissions to garbanzo@lists.opn.org. You can also 
put articles in the garbanzo box at growers. Newsletter 
copy deadline is 5:00 pm Wednesday. Market hours are 
Tuesdays 5-7pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 7:30 pm and Fridays 
3:00 to 6:30 pm. An orientation to Growers is held each 
Thursday at 1:30. The Growers email list includes an 
electronic banzo, events notices, and other misc. info. 
growers@lists.opn.org Growers Market: 687-1145 
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